
Assistant Head Teacher – Teaching and Learning | Nottingham University Samworth Academy 

Location: Nottingham 
School Type: 11-19 Academy School 
Salary: L14 - L18 

The Assistant Head Teacher – Teaching and Learning will be responsible for training NUSA staff to 
deliver effective lessons and promoting the active involvement of students in their own learning. 
This will include school target setting for individuals and groups of students for regular review. 

You will oversee the development of a robust assessment framework and will monitor and evaluate 
classroom practice. As an experienced practitioner you will provide guidance and support for 
colleagues in improving their classroom practice and will promote the use of ICT to enhance and 
extend students’ learning. The Assistant Head Teacher will model and support strategies to promote 
high standards of behaviour and respect for value of learning. You will set a culture of high 
expectations and encourage collaboration from staff and students on raising achievement in the 
school. 

We are specifically seeking candidates with a track record in securing the highest standards of 
teaching and learning in a school setting. You will have the ability to play a leading role in the school 
improvement planning process and to identify key areas of strength and weakness in the school. You 
will be attracted by NUSA’s positive school ethos, in which every individual is treated with dignity 
and respect and the safety and welfare of children and young people is paramount. 

As our Assistant Head Teacher, you will be a visible leader around the site overseeing the operation 
of duty teams and attending extra-curricular events. You will be expected to understand the 
importance of accountability and to support the governing body and staff in meeting their 
responsibilities to account for the performance of the school. We respect and value our school 
community at NUSA. As such all our staff are committed to promoting diversity and inclusion and 
enhancing opportunities for every student. To be selected you must be resolute and determined to 
succeed and demonstrate a moral compass to improve outcomes for young people. 

For further information and to apply for the role, please visit the job page on Peridot Partners’ 
website: https://www.peridotpartners.co.uk/jobs/assistant-head-teacher-teaching-learning-
nottingham-university-samworth-academy/  

To arrange a confidential chat, please contact our adviser: 

 Sally Lawson-Ritchie | sally@peridotpartners.co.uk | 07904 158 737 

Closing date: 12pm, Monday 10th May 2021 

  


